From: Peter Maroudas <_>

Sent: Tuesday, 14 February 2023 8:56 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Bowdens Silver Project mine approval

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern,

I am a very small SVL-Silver shareholder and have been for many many years.
| tell you this so that you know there is an element of self interest but nonetheless the importance of this silver-gold
project cannot be understated.

Bowdens will probably be the biggest silver mine in Australia and one of the biggest in the world.

The company has done everything right and keeps on drilling and finding new resource/s.

This project will assist NSW and Australia prosper well into the future where fiat currency will be worth even less and
government will be much more interested in real money.

Thankyou for listening and | hope the mine is approved on time.

Kindest regards
Peter Maroudas
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